AUG 0 2 2016

Christine Barrett

32 California Avenue, Clementon, NJ 08021 Phone: 856-986-8768

August 2, 2016

Clementon Board of Education 4 Audubon Avenue Clementon, NJ 08021

Dear Board of Education Members:

tic/Bart

Please be advised that I am providing my 30 days' notice to terminate my employment contract as CST Secretary, effective August 31, 2016.

I have accepted a Confidential Secretary to the Superintendent position, my area of expertise, with a local school district. Although I will miss my Clementon co-workers immensely, I look forward to once again performing the responsibilities I genuinely enjoy.

Additionally, I am requesting compensation for my earned vacation days unused by August 31, 2016.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my many years in Clementon as the Superintendent's Secretary and I will treasure those memories always. Thank you for the opportunities that you have provided me during my employment with Clementon School District.

Sincerely,

Christine Barrett

Stephanie Conti 23 Cape Cod Drive Turnersville, NJ 08012

Lynn Dipietropolo
Superintendent / Principal
Clementon Elementary School
4 Audubon Avenue
Clementon, NJ 08021

July 15, 2016

RECEIVED

JUL 1 5 2016

BY: nye

Dear Ms. DiPietropolo,

Please accept this letter as my resignation as the S.T.E.M. teacher at Clementon Elementary School.

Teaching at this school has been a joyful, memorable, and rewarding experience. While teaching here, I gave my students 100% of my knowledge, and I watched them as they excelled in their education. Accepting the STEM position at CES was one of the best decisions I have made, and it completely renewed my love of teaching.

I appreciate the opportunities given to me for personal and professional development, and hopefully the new teacher who will take my place will have just as much passion for teaching as I have. It has been a great pleasure to work with the staff and students of Clementon, and I wish you all the best. Of course, I will be more than happy to assist the new teacher in any way that I can. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 856-889-3296, as I would be happy to help.

Respectfully,

Stephanie Conti

15 Stephanie Ct. Berlin, NJ 08009

RECEIVED

JUL 2 5 2016

BY: DC

July 20, 2016

Ms. Lynn DiPietropolo, Superintendent and Clementon Board of Education Clementon Elementary 4 Audubon Ave. Clementon, NJ 08021

Dear Ms. DiPietropolo and members of the Clementon Board of Education:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I am pregnant and will need to go on maternity leave during the 2016-2017 school year. I have a due date of December 11, 2016. After discussing a time table with my doctor, I plan to work until November 9, 2016, beginning my leave on November 14th. I plan on using my earned and unused sick days for my maternity leave. The remaining time I wish to be placed on a leave of absence in accordance with the NJ Family Medical Leave Act. I will return to work on approximately June 1, 2017 or earlier depending on when the baby is actually born.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Bhasin